Johnston, Charles

From:

Brett, Sue A

Sent:

18 February 2014 08:32

To:

localplan

Subject:

Scottish Borders Local Development Plan: Proposed Plan

Dear Sirs

Thank you for giving Cumbria County Council the opportunity to respond to your current consultation.

We have not identified any cross border issues and have no comments on your emerging Plan at this time. However, we would be grateful if you could keep us informed as your Plan progresses.

This is an officer level response.

Regards

Sue Brett Minerals & Waste Planning Policy Team Cumbria County Council

This e-mail contains confidential information (which may also be legally privileged) and is intended solely for the use of the intended named recipient.

If you are not the intended recipient you may not disclose, copy, distribute or retain any part of this message or its attachments. If you have received this message in error please notify the originator immediately by using the reply facility in your e-mail software.

Incoming and outgoing emails may be monitored in line with current legislation.

All copies of the message received in error should be destroyed.

Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the original author. This email message has been scanned for viruses, and declared to be virus free at the point of exit from Cumbria County Council's network.

http://www.cumbria.gov.uk/

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com